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Chapter 5 – Association Operations 

 

5.2 Website Guidelines 

 

The members section of the IPA website is reserved for the use and benefit of IPA 

members only.  Member postings, blogs and comments on the IPA website are the 

opinions, thoughts and suggestions of the individual who placed the submission.  The 

IPA does not necessarily guarantee, support or endorse messages or information posted 

on the website by individual member.  Website postings are not a substitute for 

professional legal advice and should not be relied on without consulting legal counsel. 

 

Failure to strictly follow the rules of the website and/or failure to follow national, State or 

local laws may result in immediate loss of access to the members section of the IPA 

website without notice.  The IPA, through the Executive Director, reserves the right to 

deny access to the members section of the IPA website for any violation of these 

guidelines or the website Rules and Procedures. 
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